
We urge you to vote against House Bill 4092 
 

Dear Chair McClain and Committee Members: 

House Bill 4092 attempts to get special treatment for 
acquiring Exclusive Farm Use land without the proper 
process. 

The language of the Bill is deliberately vague about the 
specific uses and locations of the facilities to be constructed. 
  
It avoids stating exactly where, and how much, Exclusive 
Farm Use land will be taken if the Bill passes. 
 
House Bill 4092 is a sneaky bill that attempts to get special 
treatment for acquiring Exclusive Farm Use land without the 
proper legislative process.  
 
We support our local farmers who are the backbone of our 
Oregon economy.  No encroachment on their precious fertile 
farm land.  
 
For these and other reasons we urge you to VOTE NO ON 
HOUSE BILL 4092. 
 
Sincerely, 
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